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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
RE: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary or Duplicative Rules as Required by Minnesota 
Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5 
 
Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Director Weber, and Revisor Inman: 
 
Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Board of Cosmetology to report to you by 
December 1 of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other 
state or federal statutes or rules.  
 
At this time, there are no rules declared as obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or 
federal statutes or rules. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at jill.freudenwald@state.mn.us or 651-201-2816.  

Sincerely, 
Jill Freudenwald 
Chief of Staff    

 

This document is made available electronically by the Minnesota Legislative Reference Library 
as part of an ongoing digital archiving project. https://www.lrl.mn.gov 


